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CIRCULAR 

 

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that Pre-Admission 

Entry Test-2019 which was scheduled to be held on 31st August, 2019 is 

hereby postponed due to present weather condition of the City and will now be 

held on 6th September, 2019 (Friday) at 10:00 am at NED University of 

Engineering & Technology, Main Campus.  

Consequently the Saturday, 31st August, 2019 will not be working day.  

 

 

 

REGISTRAR  

 

 

 

 

Electronic copy for information to: 

 

1 PA to Vice Chancellor  
2 PA to Pro Vice Chancellor  
3 All Deans 
4 All Chairpersons / HoDs  
5 Deputy Registrar (Cdn)/(Acad)/(Estab)-II 
6 Director Finance  
7 Ag. Principal Medical Officer  
8 Ag. Resident Auditor  

 


